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I am writing to support LD 1977 and I thank Rep. Maggie O'Neill for sponsoring it.  
Protecting your right to privacy is a challenge in these times and I am in favor of this 
bill, as compared to others being offered, because it offers the most protection.  We , 
the ordinary citizen, shouldn't have to take the initiative and "opt out" of their plans to
share and sell any data they collect from me when I visit their sites, or even 
"choosing" which cookies I will allow.  How does the "ordinary citizen" keep up with 
all of that??  And, why would I trust the corporations and tech companies, to do what 
is best for me as opposed to what is best for them?   Privacy is a right, and asset and 
we need to honor and protect it.  


